
Department of Transportation & Public Facilities 
Statewide Design & Engineering Services Division 
Phone: 907-465-2975 
Fax: 907-465-3124 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Distribution DATE: April 29, 2021 

FROM: Carolyn H. Morehouse, P.E. SUBJECT: Chief Engineer’s 
Directive – PEL 
Guidebook 

Chief Engineer 

The Planning and Environmental Linkages Guidebook (April 2021) is approved for use in 
performing PEL studies included in the Statewide Transportation Improvement Plan. The PEL 
Guidebook is posted on the Statewide Environmental Section website at:  
http://dot.alaska.gov/stwddes/desenviron/index.shtml 

Distribution: 
Ryan Anderson, P.E., Regional Director, Northern Region 
Elizabeth Balstad, Planning and Program Development 
Luke Bowland, P.E., Preconstruction Engineer, Central Region 
Pat Carroll, Deputy Director, Southcoast Region 
Rob Carpenter, Deputy Commissioner, DOT&PF 
Mike Chambers, Statewide Publication Specialist, D&CS, Statewide 
Judy Chapman, Planning Chief, Northern Region Field Office 
Jennifer Coisman, Project Control, Center Region 
Shelly Dykema, Project Control, Northern Region   
Melissa Goldstein, FHWA Alaska Division Office 
Marie Heidemann, Planning Chief, Southcoast Region Field Office 
Wolfgang Junge, P.E., Regional Director, Central Region  
Doug Kolwaite, Statewide Environmental Program Manager 
John Linnell, Deputy Director Central Region 
Amber Marshall, Project Control, Southcoast Region 
D. Lance Mearig, P.E., Regional Director, Southcoast Region
Kirk Miller, P.E., Preconstruction Engineer, Southcoast Region
Adam Moser, Planning and Program Development
Rich Pratt, P.E., Chief Bridge Engineer, Statewide
Sarah Schacher, P.E., Preconstruction Engineer, Northern Region
Jill Taylor, Statewide NEPA Manager, Statewide
Todd Vanhove, Planning Chief Central Region Field Office
Ben White, Director Planning and Program Development

http://dot.alaska.gov/stwddes/desenviron/index.shtml

	Department of Transportation & Public Facilities
	MEMORANDUM

